CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



January 8, 2013

John Arthur Blessen, P.E. J. Arthur Blessen Engineering 2429 Zena Lona St. NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112 architects@soleilwest.com

Re: La

La Mirada Public Health Building, 8120 La Mirada Pl. NE,

Request for Permanent C.O. -Accepted

Engineer's Stamp dated: 09-23-02, (G19/D038)

Certification dated: 02-12-13

Dear Mr. Blessen,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 02-12-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

PO Box 1293

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: <a href="maileo-center-mai

Sincerely,

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

NM 87103

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

aut a che

www.cabq.gov

Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section Development and Building Services

C:

CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

E-mail via addressee